Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

February 5, 2004

Distribution;

RE: Paramount Cameron Hills EA — Changes to Submission Dates

Please be advised that the Review Board made a decision on the Request put forth by the
Fort Providence Metis Council to extend the submission deadline for the Technical
Analysis Reports until after the Public Hearing.

The Review Board has decided to grant an extension of seven working days following the
availability of the Hearing transcripts for all parties in this EA to file technical reports.
These submissions will be due by 5:00 p.m. on the 2™ of March in the Review Board’s
office. The Review Board will circulate any submissions received on that date and the
developer will then have seven working days to respond to these submissions.
Paramount’s response will be due in the Review Board’s office by 5:00 p.m. on March
11, 2004.

The Review Board still expects closing statements by all parties at the close of the
hearing on February 19®. Any additional argument submitted in association with

technical submissions must be limited to matters in the technical submission.

‘We trust that the Board’s decision is clear. If you have any questions please contact Mrs.
Kimberly Cliffe-Phillips at the Review Board office as soon as possible.

Yours,truly,
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Executive Director

Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue Yellowknife, NT XIA 2N7, Phone: 867-766-7050 Fax: 867-766-7074 Web Site: www.mveirb.nt.ca



